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Good morning members of the judiciary committee my name is Heather Sprague 
from Cushing and I oppose this bill on the grounds that the current laws are not being 
upheld, had the current laws been used in the Lewistown shooting it may have been 
avoided.
More laws will not help the "crisis" created by bad democrat policies if the current 
laws are not upheld.
State law enforcement, the Army National Guard and local Lewiston police that knew
about Card but didnt act are responsible for the mass shooting, not law abiding Maine 
citizens of whom you are attempting to punish by creating new gun laws that infringe 
on their second amendment right. 
Further more, I think Senator Carney should be excused from her chair position on 
this committee, lose her voting rights and not be involved in decision making for 
holding a closed door meeting with the ATF regarding Maines second amendment 
rights, seeking to make back room deals in order to take that right away from the 
citizens of Maine.
That is tyrannical and it goes against the oath she took.
This is just another attempt to create tyrannical and reckless laws that seek to punish 
instead of protect the law abiding citizens of Maine by the democrat members of this 
committee.
I respectfully ask you respect the rights of the citizens of Maine and vote ought not 
pass.
Thank you. 


